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To:  Hon. Justice Rachel Pepper
Chair for the Hydraulic Fracturing Taskforce
 

Please find attached from Imperial Oil & Gas a report for the Northern
Territory Hydraulic Fracturing Taskforce, which is due today being April 30,
2017.
 

To ensure receipt of the report a second copy will be forwarded by Mr Geoff
Hokin.
 

We look forward to further comments and participation.
 

Kind Regards
 
 

 
Bruce McLeod
Executive Chairman & CEO
Empire Energy Group Limited
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